

## Superintendent Linda Curtis – LN12 5050 Yonge Street, Toronto ON M2N 5N8

21 June 2018

Dear Staff, Students and Parents/Guardians of Wm. Lyon Mackenzie C.I.:

The Toronto District School at its meeting held on June 20<sup>th</sup>, 2018, approved the transfer of Ashraff Khan to the position of Vice Principal of C.W. Jefferies C.I. We would like to thank Mr. Khan for his leadership and dedication to the Mackenzie community and the LN12 Family of Schools and wish him much happiness in his new school.

At the same meeting, the Board approved the transfer of Darryl Hobbs to the position of Vice Principal at Wm. Lyon Mackenzie C.J.

These appointments are effective September 1, 2018.

Mr. Hobbs brings a wealth of experience and knowledge to Wm. Lyon Mackenzie C.I., having been a Vice Principal with the Toronto District School Board for four years. Mr. Hobbs has demonstrated leadership and a commitment to fostering a learning environment that supports and enhances academic and personal achievement for all students. His skills and experience, especially in the areas of Social Sciences as well as Special Education will be great assets in his new school.

I am pleased to welcome Mr. Hobbs to Wm. Lyon Mackenzie C.I. and am confident that he and the team of Marcia Diakun and Stephen Morris will work together to provide excellent programming for our students.

Sincerely,

Linda Curtis

Superintendent of Education – LN12

H11(2018-19/mackenzie)km.4225



